
 
 
 AIRPORT COMMISSION  (KADG) 

Thomas Kendziora                                                                     p: 517-265-8993 f: 517-263-9387  
Airport Manager                                                                           airport.manager@lenawee.mi.us 

 
 
MEMBERS MEETING LOCATION 
Dawn Bales, James Goetz, Terry Collins   Airport Committee Room  

   2667 Cadmus Rd  
 Adrian, MI 49221 

 
***NOTICE*** 

  

 

The Airport Commission 

Meeting scheduled for 

June 6th, 2022 

Has been CANCELLED 

The next regular Airport Commission meeting is set for 

July 11th, 2022 

~Thank You 

 

 

 
 


